
 
 

OUTDOOR WATER RESTRICTION 
 

 FOR ALL RESIDENTS/PROPERTIES 

CONNECTED TO THE CHALK RIVER WATER SYSTEM 

 

Please be advised that until the installation of the filter at the Chalk River Water Treatment 

Plant has been completed, the outdoor watering restriction is still in effect.  (mid August is the 

projected date) 

 

The restriction to one (1) hour a day between the hours of 7:00p.m. and 8:00p.m. as follows: 

 

Even numbered addresses shall be permitted to water between the hours 7:00p.m. and 

8:00p.m. on even numbered days. 

 

Odd numbered addresses shall be permitted to water between the hours 7:00p.m. and 

8:00p.m. on odd numbered days. 

 

The WATER RESTRICTION is being implemented to avoid water delivery challenges for essential 

purposes at times when production cannot meet high consumer demands. 

 

The Town’s By-Law No. 19-10 regulates measures beyond lawn watering restrictions, to assist in 

ensuring the availability of sufficient water reserves during peak use periods.  These reserves 

are required for fire protection, emergency events, or operational issues that limit the ability to 

distribute water to consumers. 

 

The restriction measures are deemed necessary in order to ensure abundant flow of water for  

drinking, cooking, personal hygienic, medical and other essential uses. 

 

Residents are also encouraged to discontinue non-essential water use such as vehicle washing.  

Not adhering to the restriction is a fineable offence.   

 

 

Please note:  The flushing of dead-end hydrants and annual hydrant flushing will continue as 

preventative maintenance of the system.  
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